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  MARK YOUR CALENDAR: 
 2/9- 6th-8th Valentine Dance- 6:00pm-8:00pm  

2/12- No School- Lincoln’s Birthday 
2/13-2/16- Book Fair  
2/14- Board of Trustees Meeting; 4:00pm-Board Room 
2/19- No School- President’s Day 
2/29- Character Counts Assembly; TK-3rd - 9:00am –cafeteria; 4th-8th 11:25am-gym 
2/28- 4th-8th Ski Trip  
 
FINAL 4th-8th GRADE SKI TRIP is scheduled for 2/28, depending on weather. More trips 
may be scheduled for future dates, weather permitting. Students attending the trip can arrive 
to school as usual and report to the gym at 8:15am. The bus will return by 4:00pm and all 
students will need to be picked up promptly. Students must be academically eligible to 
participate in the trips. IMPORTANT CHANGES: Recently Dodge Ridge has switched to an 
online registration format. All Dodge Ridge lesson, rental, and waiver forms must be 
completed online using the group code Twain Harte sch; Twain Harte School permission 
slips and all money will still be due to the school office. If purchasing a food voucher please 
indicate your choice on the permission slip and include fund in the payment to the office. 
Permission forms and payment are due the week before each trip and late forms will not be 
accepted. If you have questions or would like more information, please contact Nicole Vinson 
at nvinson@twainharteschool.com 
 
BOOK FAIR is next week, February 13-16, in room 7. The book Fair will be open each day 
from 7:30-8:10, during lunch, and from dismissal until 3:30. On Friday afternoon the book fair 
will remain open until 4:30. 
 
BOOK DRIVE for Laurel McGraw’s (Mrs. McGraw’s Daughter) senior project is happening 
now. Laurel is collecting new or gently used books to donate back to children in our 
community at a special event Saturday March, 2, in honor of Dr. Seuss’ birthday. A collection 
box has been placed in the hallway by the entrance to the office. Please donate if you can.  
 
YEARBOOKS are on sale. Orders can be placed by turning the order form in to the office. 
Cost is $45.00 and orders are due by Friday March, 15. Additional order forms are available 
in the school office. 
 
SPING BREAK DAY CAMP is being offered through the Tuolumne County Rec Dept. The 
camp will be held 3/25-3/29 at Soulsbyville Elementary. Registration is $80.00 for the week 
and family discounts are available. Registration is first come first server and space is limited. 
To register online go to tcRecreation.com. For more details see the flyer attached to this 
newsletter.  
 
EVERY WEDNESDAY IS A MINIMUM DAY – DISMISSAL IS 1:40 PM FOR GRADES TK-8. 
GO BRAVES!!  
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